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BOCKPECHUH
JINCTOK

3 rpyaHsa 2017

Ykpaincbkui [IpaBocsaaBaui Co6op YcninuAa [IpecBaToi boropoauni

Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Ukrainian Orthodox Cathedral
1000 Byron Avenue, Ottawa, Ontario K2A 0]3

Parish Priest: Rev. Fr. IThor Okhrimtchouk  Parish Council President: Michael Reshitnyk
Tel: Church Office 613-728-0856 Cell (24 hours): 613-325-3903

E-mail /E-nomrra: stamaryuocc@sympatico.ca Facebook: www.facebook.com/UkrOrthodoxChurchOttawa
Church Website / llepkoBHa Be6-Ctopinka: www.ukrainianorthodox.info

KANEHOAP BOTOC/NYXEHHA
cyboTa 2 rpygHsa 18:00 BeuipHs

10:00 26-a Hepgina no N'atngecartHuui — flitypria (/lyka 12:16-21)

HeAInA 3 rpyAHA 12:30 06iaHMLA B aHINIACBKI MOBI

BeeneHHa y Xpam Mpecsatoi boropoanui — CninbHa
noHeAaiNoK 4 rpyaHa 10:00 Nitypria Bigdyanetbca y Xpami Xpucrta Cnacutena 721
Somerset Street West/ (/lyka 10:38-42, 11:27-28)

Cyborta, 9 rpygHa 18:00 BeuipHa

Heaina 10 rpyaHa 10:00 27-a Hepina no N'atnpgecatiuui — Jlitypria (/lyka 13:10-17)

Nativity Fast starts November 28 aucmonada noyHemoca PizdeaHul lMicm

SCHEDULE OF SERVICES

Saturday, December 2 6 pm Vespers

10 am 26" Sunday after Pentecost — Liturgy (Luke 12:16-21)

D
Sunday, December 3 12:30 pm Obidnytsya — English Service

The Entry of the Most Holy Theotokos into the Temple —
Monday, December 4 10am Liturgy will take place at Christ the savior Orthodox Church
310 Somerset St. West (Luke 10:38-42, 11:27-28)

Saturday, December 9 6 pm Vespers

Sunday, December 10 10 am 27" Sunday after Pentecost — Liturgy (Luke 13:10-17)
YPOKWU HELI/IbHOI LUKOU 10:00 - 11:00 SUNDAY SCHOOL
0nsa dimeli 4 nim i cmapwe for children 4 years & older

NeKuii BUB4aHHA bibnii - B cepeay Beuepom (29 nuctonaga, 6, 13 & 20 rpyaHs), 18:30 — 20:00 B LEepKOBHi 3ani.
Byab lacka NpMHeCTM cBoto BnacHy bibnito. 3a ganbLui iHbopmauji npocumo 3BepHyTUCA A0 O. Irops.

Bible Study Classes - Every Wednesday evening (November 29, December, 6 13 & 20), 6:30pm - 8pm in the church
hall. Please bring your own Bible (preferably Orthodox Study Bible). For information, please contact Fr. lhor.


mailto:stamaryuocc@sympatico.ca
http://www.ukrainianorthodox.info/
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PLEASE JOIN THE HOLUK FAMILY TO CELEBRATE
MARIA HOLUR’S 90+ BIRTHDAY

Next Sunday — December 37 1:30pm - 3:30pm

Empress Retirement Home, 170 McGibbon Drive, Kanata, Ontario

NO GIFTS PLEASE — BEST WISHES ONLY

PYROHY
KOLIADY

Sunday, December 10, 2017

Dinner 6pm,

Concert 7pm

Please come with your family and friends to enjoy a traditional Ukrainian meal (borshch,
perogies, cabbage rolls) and musical performances of Ukrainian Christmas carols by Ottawa’s
Ukrainian Men’s Choir AKORD, Ukrainian Women'’s Folksinging group Kolizhanky and the
Ukrainian Orthodox Cathedral Choir

Dinner Tickets
Adults $22

Seniors (65+) $20
Students (aged 11-18) $17

Children (aged 4-10) $10
Children less than 4 years old FREE

We are looking for donations of

Ukrainian-themed gift items for the Silent Auction.
To donate to the Silent Auction and to order tickets,

contact Michael Reshitnyk
(613-277-4664, mj.reshitnyk@gmail.com)

Youth & Family Activities

For registration and more information, contact: Nataliya Chabanyuk (tel: 613-884-0580, email: nchabanyuk@gmail.com)

NEPEA-PI3ABAHUNA PITPIT
ana niagniTkie TA Monoal
cybota 16 rpypHa
Y uepksi Cs. IBaHa Xpectutena 8 Owasi. LLinpocepaeyHo
3anpolyemo napadianbHy Mmoaoap A0 yyacTi, i npocumo
6arkatoumx abo 3a noganbLuoto iHpopMaLiieto
3roNocuTUCL Ao 0. lropsa

ADVENT SPIRITUAL RETREAT FOR YOUTH
Saturday, December 16
At St. John the Baptist Ukrainian Orthodox Church in
Oshawa, ON. Our parish youth are invited to participate.
Please contact Fr. Ihor know if you are interested in
participating in this event.

KOHUEPT CBATOIoO MUKO/AA
Heaina 17 rpyaHsa, nicna Nityprii
[o pitei 3aBiTae CBATMI MuKonan. Mu npocumo
3BepHyTMCcA Ao Hatani YabaHiok wo6 3apeecTpyBaTtu gitel
Hanepep, (e-nowTa i TenedoH NoaaHi Bepxom)

ST. NICHOLAS CONCERT
Sunday, December 17, after the Liturgy
We kindly ask that you register your children in advance for
this event by contacting Nataliya Chabaniuk (email and
telephone provided above)



tel:(613)%20884-0580
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MOXKEPTBU HA TUXUH AYKIIIOH - SILENT AUCTION DONATIONS
Byap-nacka noxxepTByiTe Ha TUXUi AyKLiOH HACTYNHOI HeZjiJli — CyBeHipH, cepTUdiKaTH,
MUCTelbKi BU60opH, To1o. fAkio y Bac € mock noxkepTByBaTH, NPOXaHHA AAaTH 3HATU Muxanay
PemiTHHKOBI - 613 277 4664
We are asking for your donations to our Silent Auction Next Sunday - souvenirs, gift certificates,
arts, etc. If you can donate some items for the silent auction, please call Michael Reshitnyk at 613

277 4664.
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3aranbHi IHpopmauii General Information

BAPTISMS — Parents must arrange a personal meeting with
Father Ihor to make arrangements. Godparents must be
practicing Orthodox Christians. Baptizing a child in the Orthodox
faith presupposes that the child will be raised as an Orthodox

XpeLeHHA baTbKn 0cobUCTO 3ycTpivatoTbes 3 0. Iropem wob
NonaroguTh XpeLeHHs. Kymu (xpeleHHi 6aTbkun) mycatb 6yTn
NpPaBOCNABHUMM XpUCTUAHAMU. BaTbKn 3060B’A3aHi BUXOBATH
CBOIiX XPELLEHHUX AiTel 3rifHO 3 BYEHHAM NPaBOC/NABHOT LLEPKBMU.

Christian.
BiHyaHHA MNapw, AKi MaloTb Hamip BiHYATMCA B LIePKBi, MyCATb WEDDINGS - Couples wishing to marry in the church must
CKOHTaKTyBaTUCA 3 0. Iropem 3a3ganerigb. [1na HenpaBocnaBHUX meet with Father lhor to make arrangements. If one of the
AKi XO4YTb BIHYATMCA B LLEPKBi MOXYTb ByTN NEBHI YMOBUHW. couple is not Orthodox then certain conditions may apply.
YKpaiHcbKui ByTiK Biakputuin nicna borocnyxeHb, abo 3a UKRAINIAN BOUTIQUE — Open after Liturgy, or by
AomoBneHHAMm (Ten. 613-830-1472) appointment (tel. 613-830-1472)
OcBA4YeHHA flomiB — MoXHa 3amoBuUTH — LLLo6 gomoBuTUCA HOUSE BLESSINGS — On request — To make arrangements
NPOCMMO 3BEPHYTUCA A0 0. IropA please contact Fr. lhor.
YneHctBo LL06 gisHaTHCh, AK cTaTh YneHom Haworo Cobopy Ta CHURCH MEMBERSHIP — To inquire about becoming a member
YKpaiHcbKoi MpaBocnaBHoi Lilepken KaHaan npocMmo 3BepHyTUCA of our Cathedral and of the Ukrainian Orthodox Church of
b0 OTuA Iropa Canada please contact Fr. lhor.
3anpouwyemo Bac g0 uepkoBHOro xopy lNpobu KoxeH yeTsep 0O CHURCH CHOIR welcomes new members. Rehearsals every
19:30 B uepksi. 3a iHpopmaLii npowy 3sepTaTmca Ao OKcaHu Thursday evening, 7:30pm, in the choir loft. Contact Oxana for
(e-nowrTa: ogenina@nursesunions.ca) information (email: ogenina@nursesunions.ca)

CKpMHKa ANA 3anuTaHb Ta NobaXKaHb 3HaX04UTbCA NPW BXOAi A0 Our QUESTION & REQUEST BOX is located at the entrance to
xpamy. Mpocrmo BUKOPUCTYBATY ii ANA BalLMX 3anuTaHb Ao OTua our Church by the candle table. Please use this box to submit
Iropsa abo A0 LepKOBHOI ynpasu. questions to the parish priest or parish council.

Mactupcbka Onika: AKLLO BM 3HA€ETe KOrock, XTo nepebysae y
nikapHi abo Bgoma i noTpebye NacTMpcbKOi ONikK, NpoLly AaTu
3HaTH 0. Iroposi.

PASTORAL CARE - If you know of anyone in the hospital or at
home who would like a pastoral visit, please contact Fr. lhor.

PRAYERS FOR HEALTH AND FOR REPOSE — At any time you can
request Fr. Ihor to say prayers for the health of family members
and friends and/or for the repose of the departed. Please write
their first names on the specially-provided lists found at the
entrance to the church and pass along the list(s) to one of the
Altar servers before the Liturgy or place the list(s) in the basket
beside the icon on the centre table in front of the Altar.

NoaaBaHHA 3anucok “3a 3gopos’a” i “3a Ynokon”

Bu 3aBXAM MOXKeTe NoAaTh 3aMmCKKU 3 iIMeHaMM BalLMX PigHUX
wo6 nomonntnca 3a ix 340poBa i 6naronosyuys Ta/yum 3a ynokin
nomepLmx nig yac Jlityprii. 3anuwiTe AaHHI imeHa i nepepavite
3anucku ao BisTapa nepep Nlityprieto abo NoknaaiTe 3anmncku B
KOLWWMWK 6ina IKoHW Ha TeTpanogai.

BuHavimaHHA Ll,epKOBHo.l' 3ani - 3a in)opMau'i]' : HALL RENTAL — For information about renting the church hall —
Ten. 613-722-1372, seb-cTtopiHka www.1000byron.org Tel: 613-722-1372, Website: www.1000byron.org

To receive our SUNDAY NEWSLETTER BY EMAIL every week,
please email Father lhor (stamaryuocc@sympatico.ca). Copies
of previous newsletters can be found on our church’s website.
Please note that the weekly email contains additional
information.

LUlo6 oTpumyBaTh Halw JIMCTOK Yepe3 e-nowTy NpoLly AaTh 3HaTH
Otuesi Iroposi (stamaryuocc@sympatico.ca). Konii nonepegaHix
JIncTkiB  3HAaxo4ATbCA Ha HaWili LEepKOBHIA  Beb-CTopiHL,.
LLloTuKHeBa eNeKkTpoHHa NowTa MiCTUTb A0AaTKoBY iHdopMaLlito.

UKRAINIAN EVENTS IN OTTAWA
Information about upcoming events in the Ukrainian
community in Ottawa is available at
www.ucpbaottawa.ca/CommunityEvents.html

YKPATHCBbKI NOAIT B OTTABI
3a iHbopmalii:
www.ucpbaottawa.ca/CommunityEvents.html

MoxKepTBYBaHHA Ha Hawly LlepKBy — Konu Bu skepTteyeTe $10 abo 6isbLue, TO BU OTPUMYETE Bifl HAC KBUTAHLIIO KOTPY BU MOKETE
BMKOPUCTATM NpM 0POPMJIEHHI BaLLMX WOPIYHUX NOAATKIB.

Donations to our Church — When you donate $10 or more then you will receive an income tax receipt from our church for your
donations. You may also make donations to our church through United Way: Contact the Ottawa branch of the United Way and inform
them that you wish to donate to the Ukrainian Orthodox Cathedral in Ottawa. Our church’s name in Canada Revenue Agency’s (CRA’s)
registry is Ukrainian Orthodox Church of St. Mary, Ottawa, or you can use our official charity number 108148263RR0032

We welcome your feedback about our weekly newsletter — What do you like and/or don’t like, what type of information would you like
to see in the newsletter, what information do you not read in the newsletter. Email: halynab@hotmail.ca
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